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A Chapter Zoom Meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 17th from 7 to 7:30pm.  
You can join the meeting by downloading the free Zoom App on your computer. 
Follow the link below: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/6758242315?pwd=Z0FVZW9NVkhtNElUUmFzdUd4WlNnUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 675 824 2315 
Passcode: Skopi 
Topic: Skopi #85: January 17, 2022 
Time: Jan 17, 2022 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)    
                                        
Topics to be discussed are the following: 

• Due to concerns of the ongoing COVID pandemic the Ascension church has paused 
all in person meetings. Our regular meetings will be held on Zoom until further notice. 

• Installation of 2022 officers. 

• At our last meeting in November the decision was made to cancel a 2022 Macaronada.  
Do we want to host an Easter fundraiser or possibly a Summer fundraiser if the 
COVID situation improves? 

• Payment of National and District dues. 

• Payment of 2022 Chapter dues. A statement is attached. 

• Election of officers for 2022 was held at our last meeting. A huge Thank You to  
Bill Bournazos for stepping up to take the office of President. And thank you to Nick,  
Cathy and Mary for their willingness to continue in their current offices again this year. 
 

We would all like to thank Eleni for acting as President of our Chapter for the last few years. 
Your dedication and love for the Arcadians has been an inspiration to us all.  
 
Wishing all our members and their families a HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 
Eleni Kollias-Wanken                  Mary Gianopoulos 
Chapter President                      Chapter Secretary 
 

 
 

Website:www.panarcadianwest.org 

 

mailto:marygianopoulos@yahoo.com
mailto:marygianopoulos@yahoo.com

